

Senator Mike Nozzolio's "Share the Finger Lakes Region" Photo Competition Calendars Are Now Available!

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO October 29, 2014



The 2015 "Share the Finger Lakes Region" Photo Competition Calendars are ready!

From the rich beauty of the Finger Lakes to the unique small towns and villages scattered throughout my District, we live in one of the most beautiful and historic areas in the entire world. The photographs, which were submitted by hundreds of my constituents, showcase the unique splendor of our region. The photographs taken this past year were used to create a commemorative 2015 calendar.

There are a limited quantity of calendars available. To request a calendar, please email Senator Nozzolio at nozzolio@nysenate.gov

CLICK HERE to download and print the calendar. Please note that you should use a color printer and 8.5" x 14" paper. The calendar will print one-sided on 18 pages.